
Visit to an Orphanage 

  

The students of class V, accompanied by their teacher in charges 

began their journey of community service by visiting the Hope 

Foundation an orphanage located in Paschim Vihar, New Delhi. 

The home was established to care for orphan children. Our students 

spent time with these children and open heartedly distributed things 

taken for them. 

They cherished the time spent there and learnt a lesson that life is not 

a bed of roses, and we all should express our gratitude to God for 

everything we have. 

 


